
 

 

The Weagle Worker Mission 
 

My name is Amy Bruce, a student and temporary employment services specialist. You are now 
taking an orientation training for on-campus student employment, better known as “Weagle 
Workers.” 

The mission of the Student Employment Office, a unit of Auburn University Human Resources 
(HR), is dedicated to supporting and improving all phases of the on-campus student employment 
lifecycle for student employees, faculty, and staff by establishing standardized practices and 
procedures, developing resources for guidance, and enforcing compliance with university 
policies and state and federal regulations. 

Aligning with the university’s mission responsibility to “educate our students and prepare them 
for life”, student employment is a valuable part of the overall student experience.  The 
knowledge, skills, and abilities honed and developed through employment are necessary 
components of the student’s journey to personal and professional growth.  Thereby, we believe 
that the student’s on-campus employment experience should accurately reflect the fundamental 
realities of future employment beyond Auburn University. 

We are so pleased that you are interested in Weagle Workers and we hope that this training will 
help prepare you for this new adventure. If you have any questions, please contact us at 
weagleworkers@auburn.eduor visit our website at aub.ie/weagleworkers. 

mailto:weagleworkers@auburn.edu

